
EMAIL SENT TO ALL B&NES CLLRS 4 DECEMBER 2023 

Dear Councillors


Subject: Urgent Response Required - Call for Ceasefire in Gaza 

Further to the statement I presented at the full council meeting on Thursday, 30 
November 2023, representing a dynamic coalition of Bath organisations, which 
continues to grow, I urge your prompt attention to a critical matter: the call for a 
permanent ceasefire in Gaza.


Your support is pivotal. Please confirm your stance on this vital issue by replying 
directly to this email with one of the following options:

• I support a permanent ceasefire.

• I don’t support a permanent ceasefire.

• I abstain.


Your timely response is appreciated, and your position will be recorded on an 
online document soon to be hosted on www.bathcampaigns.org.uk. The online 
document will include the statement given at the council meeting and a table for 
recording councillors’ responses.


Your response will be crucial in building momentum for further actions, including a 
potential council resolution. The online document will serve as a transparent record 
of your collective commitment to peace, justice, and the rule of law.


Thank you for your attention.


Best regards


Nicola James 
On behalf of: Bath Campaigns Network, Bath Friends of Palestine, Bath Stop 
War, and Rethinking Security BANES, Bath TUC 

Attached: PDF of Statement given to council 

http://www.bathcampaigns.org.uk/

